
Eureka Township 
Dakota County 

   State of Minnesota 
  

Special Joint Meeting 

March 23, 2010 

 

The March 23, 2010, Special Joint Meeting to tour the St. Paul Asphalt Plant met at the site at 456 

Burgess St. in St. Paul at 1 p.m.  The tour was hosted by Ms. Cecily Schurhamer, Asphalt Plant Manager 

for the City of St. Paul Department of Public Works. 

 

Board Supervisors present included Carrie Jennings, Dan Rogers, Nancy Sauber, and Jeff Otto. 

 

Planning Commission members present included Pete Sauber and Kenny Miller. 

 

Township Attorney Patrick Kelly attended, as did Ames Construction representatives Shawn Dahl and Pat 

Mason. 

 

Supervisor Jennings took photos and Chair Otto took video of the tour and facilities.  Mr. Otto will also 

take video of the Cemstone facility in Northfield next week.  Both videos will be combined onto a DVD 

for sharing with those unable to attend or desiring to review at a later date.  The DVD will be left with 

Clerk Nanett when ready. 

 

Submitted by Jeff Otto, Chair 

Eureka Township Board of Supervisors 

 


